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March 2022 

Contact Kristen Durst, Director of Youth and Family Ministry  
with any questions at kristenm@faithlc.com or 320-587-2093 

Faith Lutheran Youth 

Middle School & High School News 

During the season of Lent (March 2 – April 6), we have 
Wednesday services. Each confirmation small group  will 
be in charge of pieces of our services. This includes read-
ing, serving as acolytes, ushering, and being an extra 
presence during the services. 

After each service, small groups will gather to discuss the 
service. There is no regular confirmation during Lent. 

Services will be every Wednesday at 6:30 p.m., with 
small group to follow until 7:45 pm. If students are           
serving that service, they will need to arrive by 6:00 p.m. 
to check in with their leader and Kristen. 

SCHEDULE 

Wed. March 2 – Ash Wednesday,                              
no small group to follow 

Wed. March 9 –  small group follows 
Wed. March 16 – small group follows 
Wed. March 23 – small group follows 
 Wed. March 30 – small group follows 

Wed. April 6 – small group follows 
 

April 10 -17 Holy Week Services 
Sunday—Palm Sunday 

Thursday—Maundy Thursday                                
(6 & 7:30 p.m.) 

Good Friday—12 p.m. at Christ the King and 
6:30 p.m. at Faith 

Easter Sunday—6, 8, 9:30 and 11 a.m. services 

Lenten Confirmation Notes 

REMINDER – Confirmation Retreat 

Rescheduled Confirmation Retreat is March 18 – 20               
at Camp Omega! This is a required retreat for our               

confirmands. High school youth are welcome to help             
on this retreat. Please reach out to Kristen with questions! 

High School News 

Lenten Series – FLY Night 

We will take a dive into Holy Week during the six weeks of Lent and study Jesus’ last  
days before He died on the cross for our sins. This would be a great series for youth to plug into! 

 

Pizza Fundraiser to Support the 2022 Mission Trip to Denver, CO  

Mission trip students are selling pizzas from now until March 27. If you want to buy                                         
some pizzas and support students, connect with Kristen or a student attending the trip. 


